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Wrotenbery, Lori 

From: Wrotenbery, Lori 

Sent: Friday, November 30, 2001 10:52 AM 

To: •RCBXERICOIL@aol.com' 

Cc: rancaps@prodigy.net; Williams, Chris 

Subject: RE: New Mexico inactive well report 

Thank you for the update. I look forward to receiving your plan next week. 

—Original Message— 
From: RCBXERICOIL@aol.com [mailto:RCBXERICOIL@aol.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2001 10:34 AM 
To: WROTENBERY@state.nm.us 
Cc: rancaps@prodigy.net 
Subject: New Mexico inactive well report 
I am not going to be able to get the report to you today on the inactive wells as I had hoped I would. 
A combination of sickness, holidays and weather have slowed our progress. We have done 
everything but our physical well by well field inspection, which we will do Monday, weather 
permitting (that's how weather fits into this). Once this is done, we should have the report ready in a 
day or two. So by this next Friday, December 7, 2001 for sure! To date we have done a detailed 
review and study of each well and their future utility. We have reviewed the BLM files as well as the 
files at the Hobbs NMOCD office and have completed our files with this information where same was 
lacking. Consequently we fill the report we will submit will be accurate and something we should be 
able to implement. 
Thank you for your continued patience and understanding. Please contact me should you have any 
questions or need anything else. 

Rob Barnett 

11/30/2001 


